
Your Ref. 

Our Ref. RNI/ED! 

30th October, 1985 

Dr. A. F. Ala, 
Director, 
Regional Blood Transfusion Centre, 
Vincent Drive, 
Edgbaston, 
Birmingham. B15 2BG 

Dear

Re: Factor VIII Batch No. HL 2882 

I have now screened all the Haemophiliacs who received concentrate from 
the above batch. There were six who received the material. HTLV III 
screening has revealed four positives and two negatives. It is 
unfortunate that one of the positives is a mild sufferer. I have not 
written to Dr. Craske at Manchester as I am concerned regarding 
confidentiality. If you wish to inform him that I have data on the 
patients he can, no doubt, contact me himself. 

Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 

R. 14. Ibbotson, 
Consultant Haematologist. 

tom. . T. S
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